
SPECIAL NOTICE- Re-registration for Auxiliary Subjects 

 
 

 

To all Second Year students of the Faculty of Commerce & 

Management Studies 

 

 

Registration done for the second-year auxiliary subjects (offered by other 

Departments) has to be canceled due to an error occurred. 

 

Therefore, all the students are requested to re-register for the Auxiliary Subjects 

offered by other Departments. The date of the system opening will be notified 

later. 
 

 

 

Dean/Faculty of Commerce and Management Studies 

University of Kelaniya 

06.09.2023   


